Gale, Mia

From: City of Ann Arbor, Ml <annarbor@service.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 2:38 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Train Station Alternatives analysis Phase |l Report Now Available

AW Arbor Update

After extensive review by the Federal Railroad Administration, the City of Ann Arbor is releasing the Ann
Arbor Station Alternatives Analysis Phase II report. The report builds upon the Phase I Alternatives Analysis by
examining, in detail, three possible train station sites.

The report is available on the project website at a2gov.org/annarborstation. The next round of public meetings
to discuss the report and accept public comment are being scheduled for the latter half of September. We will
update you when dates, times and locations are confirmed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you for patience and understanding.

Eli Cooper

Transportation Program Manager

ecooper@a2gov.org
734.794.6430 x43710
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